
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

May 10, 2012
     The Gears
Present: Paul, Rich A., Joe, Janet, Judy, Rich O., Bunny, Tyler
Paul ran the meeting, and prior to 12:15pm, there were only three of us present. It was great to see more Rotarians come in one by one to finally having a decent number of attendees. Although, eight members is not a great showing---so PLEASE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO ATTEND MEETINGS.
Judy said “Grace,” and we were so pleased that she blessed us.

Save the Date….May 24th is our Annual Bowl-A-Thon. We need a lot more bowlers and lanes sold, so pass the word.  It’s a fun evening and for a great cause---Club initiatives.
We need a count as to who is attending the Joint Meeting of Kiwanis and Rotary on Tuesday, May 29th at the High School.  This is the meeting to present the Shute Library with our $1,000 from the Penny Wars.  Since Kiwanis won by $1.03, we are going to their luncheon. 

Mark your calendar—June 7th is our scholarship luncheon.

See you ALL on Thursday.

